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YVEDDI 

P. O. Box 309 

533 N. Carolina Ave. 

Boonville, NC  27011 

Phone (336) 367-7251 

Fax (336) 367-3637 

www.yveddi.com 

Please submit your news-

worthy articles and pictures 

to drutledge@yveddi.com 

▪ Births 

▪ Engagements/Weddings 

▪ Outstanding Achievements of 

an Employee/Volunteer 

▪ Special Events 

▪ Favorite Recipes 

▪ Quotes/Jokes 

Newsletter Editor:  

Donna Rutledge, 

Communications 

Specialist 

 

 To open Snipping Tool, type Snipping Tool in 

the search box on the taskbar (bottom left corner) , 

and then select Snipping Tool. 

 To take a screenshot with Snipping Tool, select 

New, and then select the part of the screen that you 

want to capture. Choose from free-form, rectangular, window, or full-screen snips 

by selecting the arrow on the New button. 

 After you create the snip, you can draw on it with the built-in pens, save it, 

copy it, or email it to someone. 

Open Snipping Tool and take a Screenshot 

Computer Sense 

Congratulations! 

Angelina Melvin was the raffle winner of 

the 150 lbs. of meat from Foothills  

Meat Center. 

Proceeds from this fundraiser benefits the  

Yadkin County Meals-on-Wheels  

Program. 

Pictured: Lisa Money, Angelina Melvin and Tom Beckom 

YVEDDI Public 
Transportation 
has added 6 
new vehicles to 
their fleet; 4 in 
Surry County 

and 2 in Yadkin County.  These 9 passenger 
vehicles are handicapped accessible for added 

convenience and has up-to-date safety features. 

All of our vehicles are now equipped with mobile 
data tablets for on-board navigation, digital man-
ifest, and our newest program system, Timetrex, 
which allows drivers easier access to electronic 

time management capabilities. 

 

Priscilla 

Allen 

Happy  

Retirement! 

A person who feels appreciated will always do more than what is expected. 

YVEDDI 
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Holiday Schedule 

Nov. 11th 

Veteran’s Day 

 

Nov. 24th - 25th 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

Dec. 23rd, 26th, 27th 

Christmas Holiday 

All of our programs now 

have a Facebook Page.  

Please “Like” and share 

with friends and family.  

You can also visit 

www.yveddi.com. Lets 

get the word out about 

the importance of our 

programs that we offer in 

our community. 

newsletter 

Mission Statement 

Dedicated to improving the  

lives of individuals and  

families in Davie, Stokes,  

Surry, and Yadkin Counties 

through a variety of  

programs and  

partnerships to build  

stronger  communities.”  

Volunteer Spotlight 

The volunteers from The Church 
of Latter Day Saints have been 
volunteering at the Jones Family 
Resource Center for over six 
months. These gentlemen have 
helped with numerous mainte-
nance projects at the facility.  
They volunteer twice a week at 
the FRC for about two hours per 
day.  They also volunteer for 
Yokefellow Ministries, which is 
located at the FRC once a week. 
We would like to thank Elder  
Jackson, Elder Marsh, Elder  
Hedberg and Elder Oldman for 
their dedicated service.  

Pictured: Elder Jackson, Elder Marsh, Elder Hedberg and Elder Oldman 

Preventing the Flu: Good Health Habits 

Can Help Stop Germs 

▪ Avoid close contact. 

▪ Stay home when you are sick. 

▪ Cover your mouth and nose. 

▪ Clean your hands. 

▪ Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. 

▪ Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces at home, 

work or school, especially when someone is ill. Get plenty of 

sleep, be physically active, manage your stress, drink plenty of 

fluids, and eat nutritious food. 

Source: Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
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Stokes Domestic Violence/Sexual Assault Program 

Candlelight Vigil  

Tuesday, October 4th at 5:30 p.m. 

Stokes County Government Center in the lower level  

************ 

Other Candlelight Vigils are schedule for: 

October 6th at 5:30 pm - Surry County 

October 27th at 5:30 pm - Yadkin County  

More details will follow. 

Senior Enrichment Program 

Donna McLamb, MVD was presented with a Certificate of  

Appreciation and Recognition at the YVEDDI Board Meeting on 

June 23rd for her lasting contributions. 

Ms. McLamb served on the Walking Waggles 5K/10K race com-

mittee and was one of the biggest advocates and driving force 

of this fundraiser event. She took the homebound meal waiting 

list seriously and she took it on as her own personal mission. 

With her efforts, the waiting list for homebound in Surry County 

has been eliminated.  This year’s race has brought in almost 

$16,000 to date, and donations and love offerings as a result of 

this event are still coming in.  

(Pictured: Commissioner Eddie Harris-Vice Chairman of the Board, Donna 

McLamb, MVD, Lisa Money-Senior Enrichment Director, Kathy Payne-

Executive Director, and Tom Beckom-Program Specialist/Deputy Director) 

Welcome Aboard! 
 

Head Start 
Vicki Amos 
Catherine Clowers 
Crystal Ellis 
Holly Felts 
Rhonda Key 

Maribel Martinez 

Migrant Head Start 
Leticia Carbajal 
Linda Chambers 
Ana Gonzalez 
Henry Johnson 
Rosibeth Ramirez Carmona 

Alyssa Tenny 

IDC 

Lee Johnson 

CSBG 

Emily Lujano 

DV/SA 
Sylvester Reed Jr. 

Deborah Roberts 

Congratulations! 

The Senior Centers were re-certified during the last state review in 

August 2016.  

State certification is a voluntary process that senior centers can use 

to be recognized in their communities and across the state. 

Thank you ALL for your hard work and dedication to obtain this 

recognition. 

October is Domestic Violence Awareness and National 

Bullying Prevention Month  

Length of Service 

 

5 Year 

Sarah DeHart, HS Family Advocate 

Michelle Edwards, Assistant Teacher 

Donna Rutledge, Communications Specialist 

Phillip Segrave, Sub-Driver 

Renee Thompson, Teacher 

 

15 Year 

Debbie Lane, Grant Accountant 

 

25 Year 

Alfred Hutchens, Driver 

Promotions and Transfers 

 
Bristol Mitchem was promoted from Head Start Health Su-

pervisor to Family Resource Center Director 

 

Jane Surratt was transferred from Yadkin Valley Senior 

Center Director to Surry County Senior Center Director 

 

Gilda Pruitt was transferred from RSVP Director to Yadkin 

Valley Senior Center Director 

 

Debra Caudle was promoted from RSVP Program Specialist 

to RSVP Director 

 

Renee Thompson was promoted to Head Start Teacher 

October 

Caleb Joyce 10/2 

Marty Snow 10/5 

Veronica Sonato 10/5 

Tommy Eads 10/6 

Jennifer Durham 10/8 

Erika Gutierrez Garcia 10/8 

Emily Lujano 10/9 

Homer Hendrix 10/11 

Shonia Atkins 10/14 

Alvin Dunn 10/15 

Tina Wishon 10/15 

Deanna Laxton 10/19 

Sheena Jones 10/20 

Patricia Peebles 10/21 

Gloria Brown 10/23 

Lana Smith 10/24 

Lynn Stokes 10/27 

Lakin Shelton 10/28 

Kathy Cockerham 10/30 

Belem Vargas 10/31 

November 

Tiffany Eddleman 11/1 

Mitzi Hutchens 11/3 
Henry Johnson 11/6 

Floyd George 11/8 

Tara Wallace-Boone 11/9 
Mary Ann Wagoner 11/10 
Susan Yow 11/10 
Terry Arellano 11/11 
Sebastin Hicks 11/11 

Johnny Pilson 11/12 

Rodney Badgett 11/16 

Debra Caudle 11/16 
Caitlin Edwards 11/16 

Brack Llewellyn 11/17 
Catherine Clowers 11/18 

Zandrea Stevens 11/20 

Kathy Payne 11/21 
Daphne Cothren 11/25 

Bonnie Whitley 11/25 
Lee Johnson 11/26 

Greg Bruner 11/29 

Gerald Ramey 11/29 
Dena Haigwood 11/30 

December 

Lisa Martin 12/2 
Rochelle Mason 12/3 
Linda Watkins 12/3 
Catherine Brown 12/4 
Benjamin Pendleton 12/4 
Charlie Barney, Jr. 12/5 
Amanda Hurt 12/7 
Bristol Mitchem 12/9 
Jane Surratt 12/11 
Claire Chandler 12/14 
John Sherrill 12/20 
Chantal Moore 12/23 

Tena Doss 12/24 
Penny Spainhour 12/24 

Mary Gwyn 12/28 
Calvin Willoughby 12/29 
Michael Stout 12/30 
Leticia Carbajal 12/31 


